
 

Homework 

Reading books will come home for you to read and enjoy with 

your child. Please ensure these books are sent in everyday 

along with their planners. 

Please remind your child that reading books can be changed 

on a Monday and Friday. 

 

Spellings will be handed out for you to practise with your 

child on a Wednesday for both Year 1 and 2 children—these 

will relate to the phonics/spelling sessions taught during the 

week. 

In addition to this children in Year 2 will be given Maths 

homework based on what they have been learning in school 

that week. 

Children will need their P.E. kit  this half term on  

Mondays and Fridays 

If you have any ideas that would help with our work this 

term we would love to hear from you! 

If the children complete any work at home related to this 

topic we would love to see it! 

We will be available after school on  

Tuesdays and Thursdays if you need to discuss anything with 

us regarding your child.  

Happy Autumn 2! 

Mrs Levy, Mrs Brereton and Miss Salt x 
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Primary School 

  Autumn 2 2017 

What will we be doing this 

half term in Purple Class? 



English 

 

Children will be completing a range of reading/writing activi-

ties based around the books: 

 The Three Little Pigs 

 Hansel and Gretel 

 Snowflakes 

 

Children will take part in weekly spelling, guided comprehen-

sion, handwriting and individual/guided reading sessions.  

Phonics/Spelling sessions are delivered Wed and Thu. 

Maths 
We will be completing lots of work related to: 

 Addition and Subtraction 

 Geometry (Shape and Space) 

 Money 

 Place Value  

 Multiplication and Division 

R.E: The Church/Christmas 

P.E: Dance and Multi-games 

Music: Led by Music Teacher (Monday) 

 ‘Houses and Homes 
 

In Science the children will be learning all  

about 

materials. Can the children investigate 

what materials work best for building the 

three little pigs a home protected from 

the big bad wolf. 

In Geography the children will be learn-

ing about the six continents and will be 

looking at houses and homes within these 

different continents. 

 

In PSHE the children will be considering the issue of 

homelessness and the work charities do in 

order to support people. 

 

In Art the children will be looking at the 

artist L.S Lowry and how 

he drew/painted buildings. The children 

will be creating their own Lowry mas-

terpieces. 

 

In History the children will be learning 

about the history of houses and homes 

and consider how they have changed over 

the years.  


